
  
284 RSCCC Marconi    

PO Box 262  

Mount Pearl, NL A1N 2C2  

  

30 May 2018 

  

RE: Event – Saturday, June 2, 2018 – Hike at Pippy Park – 10AM to 1PM  

 
  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

  

We are planning an activity for this coming Saturday, June 2, 2018 for the cadets. We would like to take the cadets 
on a hike through the trails around Pippy Park and the Three Pond Barrens. Cadets need to be dropped off/picked 
up at the top of Allendale Road, near the Outer Ring Road overpass at 10AM. We will be stopping midway for a 
boil-up with MRE’s (Meals Ready to Eat). 
 

.  
 
It is very important that cadets dress appropriately for this event. The should dress in layers, and bring the 

appropriate clothing with them. Current forecast is 13°C with chance of showers, any weather-related changes 

will be announced on Friday, June 1, 2018 by 9PM. 

  

 

1. Cadets need to wear the following:  

a. Hiking shoes/boots or sneakers. (Will likely get dirty on the trail). 

b. Suitable pants (ABSOLUTELY NO JEANS)  

c. Shirts (long sleeve recommended)  

 

2. Cadets need to bring the following in a bookbag or hiking bag: 

a. Toque/Hat  

b. Gloves and/or mittens  

c. Rain jacket 

d. Spare socks 

e. Bottle of Water (filled)  

f. Mug 

g. Snacks 

 

If there are any questions at all – feel free to send us an e-mail. officer@284marconi.com   

  


